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Government Regulations

The EPA’S and Army Corps of Engineer’s oversight of “navigable” Waters within the USA has been a key to improving water quality all across the country since the passing of the clean water act.

However; the EPA and the corps are continuing their efforts to remove “navigable” from the regulations. That would result in an un-precedential, “land grab”, expansion of EPA’S and corps regulatory authority. Thus, allowing these agencies regulatory powers over all waters within the USA.

If EPA’S  and corp’s authority is expanded in such a manner, it would allow our “federal government” to regulate water in springs, ditches both irrigation and drainage, ponds, creeks and water puddles on private property. Their overreach through a proposed private property rights. This can drastically impact farmers and ranchers who depend on these waters to keep their farms and ranches businesses viable.
We currently have some 9 springs and creeks, and 2 wells on our farms. As I read the information, all agriculture activities such as: applying herbicides (weed control) fungicides, insecticides; harvesting hay; grazing cattle, fertilization of pastures and other grasslands; moving cattle within the vicinity of one of these natural waters will require “permits”. Its going to require “permits”. Its going to require one full time person to apply and keep permits in effect so that we can operate the farms. 
We all want quality, clean water but allowing EPA and Corps the opportunity to increase jurisdiction over all types of water “land grab” is an un-reasonable expansion of their powers.

